
 
 

 
 

 October 17, 2024 
 
Are you receiving Medicaid home and community-based services (HCBS) in Louisiana? Would you like 
to hear more information about the upcoming rate methodology study?  
 
If so, please join the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) and the rate study contractor, Milliman, on 
Monday, October 28th, from 2:30 – 3:30 PM for a virtual kickoff session. During this session, 
stakeholders and interested parties will obtain valuable information about the rate study process and 
hear about upcoming opportunities to share feedback and input throughout the study process. 
 
This session is free to attend, but you must register HERE. For more information about this session, 
contact Milliman at LAHCBS@milliman.com.  

 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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